
Expressions of Interest in Industrial 
Land Within Cunnamulla 

Paroo Shire Council has recognised that there is a shortage of industrial land available on the 
market and how important such land availability is for the economic growth of our region. 

Council is reaching out to our community to try and establish what genuine need and interest 
there is in having additional industrial land available for purchase. To this end, interested 
parties are invited to provide feedback by ticking one or more of the following boxes and 
returning your response to Council:  

☐ I am interested in developing industrial land and would like to work with 
Council to help facilitate this 

☐ I am interested in purchasing industrial land to grow my existing business 

☐ I am interested in purchasing industrial land to start a new business 

Name: 

Address: 

Mobile: 

Email: 

Responses can be provided to Council by completing this form and: 

1. Returning it to Council’s Customer Service Centre at 49 Stockyard Street, Cunnamulla

2. Posting it to PO Box 75, Cunnamulla, Qld 4490

3. Emailing t to council@paroo.qld.gov.au

Further enquires can be directed to Council’s Chief Executive Officer by phoning  07 4655 8400 
or emailing council@paroo.qld.gov.au  

All respondents will be contacted in due course. 

Regards 

Neil Polglase 

Interim Chief Executive Officer 
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